
September 6, 2017 
 The Arthur County Schools Board of Education held the 2017-18 Budget hearing on September 6, 2017 in the high school library.  The hearing was called to order at 7:03 p.m.  
The hearing was advertised on the district website, by posting at the Sandhills State Bank, Arthur Post Office, Wolf Den Market, Arthur County Court House, the elementary and high 
school buildings, and the Arthur Enterprise.  Present were Tom Rut, Jason Ohm, Jared Storer, Ryan Dye, Dan Powers, Barry Schaeffer, Terria Hampton, Mark Wilson, Toni Knott, 
and Travis Wenzel.  Board member Andy Bures absent.  Note was made of the open meeting laws posted.  Pledge of allegiance.  The proposed budget was reviewed and discussed 
with Supt Schaeffer sharing the change in valuations and budget cuts.  The budget hearing adjourned at 7:26 p.m. 
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